
 
 

NOTICE 
MUNICPALITY OF MAGNETAWAN CEMETERIES 

Dated this day of April 25th, 2025.  
The draft By-law will be presented to Council during the 

regular meeting on May 14th, 2025, 1:00pm. 
 

The Municipality of Magnetawan has submitted a draft 
cemetery administration by-law to the Registrar of the 

Funeral, Burial, and Cremation Services Act, 2002. 
Any interested parties may contact Deputy Clerk Erica 

Kellogg by telephone at (705) 387-3947 or email at 
ekellogg@magnetawan.com for information, or to 

make copies. By-laws or amendments may be reviewed 
or copied at the Municipal Office located at 4304 
Highway 520, Magnetawan, Ontario, or online at 

www.magnetawan.com 
 

This by-law is subject to the approval of the Registrar of 
the Funeral, Burial, and Cremation Services Act, 2002. 

Telephone: Bereavement Authority of Ontario 
647-483-2645 or 1-844-493-6356 for information. 

mailto:ekellogg@magnetawan.com
http://www.magnetawan.com/

